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To Whom it may concern,

| am writing regarding the additional information for Martin's Creek quarry expansion.

The additional information suggests a similarity between Teralba quarry and it's proximity to Teralba, and this quarry to
Paterson. One very important difference is that Teralba quarry is right near the M1, and that the vast majority of
vehicles go in the direction of the M1 rather than the village of Teralba.

Another point raised by the additional information uses quotes from a former resident to suggest the proposed
reduction in trucks would be in line with the expectations of the greater community. At the time of the court case, there
was a lot less traffic than now. The new proposed amount of trucks is still too much, and would clog our rural roads,
requiring the village to be reworked against the interests of residents and in favour of the quarry operators.

Thank you,
Nick Adamson





